League of Women Voters-Prince William Area
General Meeting, Nov.15, 2020, via Zoom
Delegate Jennifer Carroll-Foy spoke about healing after the election and finding areas where Virginians agree.  She answered members questions on a variety of issues, including priorities for the upcoming General Assembly session.
The League of Women Voters of Virginia will hold a 100th Anniversary Virtual Celebration Dec. 10 at 7 p.m. The link is available on lwv-va.org. 
A short business meeting followed. 
Website: President Carol Proven encourage members to log on to our new League website, princewilliamlwv.org to check out the calendar and other information about League activities.  
Upcoming activities: The January General Meeting will be held Jan. 17 from 2 to 4 p.m. via Zoom.
A book discussion of "When Everything Changed" by Gail Collins will be Jan. 26 via Zoom from 12:30 - 2:30 p.m.
State Studies: Janet Gorn reported that the State League is planning its study topics for 2022-23 Contact her with suggestions. 
About 20 people attended the meeting via Zoom

Submitted by Barbara Greiling

